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HB 2575 – Relating to interactions with persons who have experienced 
trauma. 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
HB 2575 directs the Department of Justice (DOJ) to establish a program for awarding grants 
to law enforcement agencies and local governments to fund training for groups and 
agencies that interact with persons who have experienced trauma. Specifies agencies 
eligible for grants under program and directs DOJ to develop outcome measures to be used 
for evaluating grant program performance. Directs DOJ to develop model training program 
that takes into account effects of trauma and to develop best practices, in consultation 
with the Department of Public Safety Standards and Training, for law enforcement agencies 
when interacting with persons who have experienced trauma. Requires law enforcement 
agencies to adopt appropriate best practice policies by date specified by Department of 
Public Safety Standards and Training. Directs Department of Public Safety Standards and 
Training to review and update training consistent with DOJ model training program for law 
enforcement personnel in training academy. Appropriates moneys from General Fund to 
DOJ for purpose of awarding training grants. The measure takes effect on 91st day 
following adjournment sine die. 
 
A staff measure summary, fiscal impact statement, and revenue impact statement are 
available on the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS).   
 
There is a -A4 amendment to the measure that includes a $960,000 General Fund 
appropriation to DOJ for carrying out the purposes of the measure. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A4 amendment. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 2575, as amended by the -A4 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
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